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April 2021                                                                                                                                           
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Progress Reporting 
 
Please find enclosed your child’s Progress Report. You will notice some changes to previous 
Progress Reports which this letter aims to clarify. 
 
Previously, pupils have been given a progress grade by their subject teachers.  You will notice that 
this has been removed and replaced with a space for pupils to write a ‘Target for Improvement’ for 
each subject area. Over the next two weeks, teachers will be using lesson time to hold individual 
discussions with pupils to ensure that they know precisely what they have to do in order to continue 
to achieve their best as we approach the final months.  Kindly note that it is your child's 
responsibility to record the target(s) discussed with them by their teacher for their and your 
reference. 
 
I hope that this Progress Review and your child’s discussions with their teachers presents a 
meaningful picture and provides the information necessary for them to approach the remainder of 
the year with renewed purpose to achieve the success that we are all seeking for them. As always, I 
would strongly encourage pupils to discuss their Progress Report with you at home as the final 
weeks can still prove pivotal to their progress.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ms L Kelly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


